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26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
During Spring Term, Year 4 will be taking swimming lessons at Haven Point 
Leisure Centre every Friday. The first lesson will commence on Friday 2nd 

February 2024. 
  
Please ensure that your child has the correct swimwear - swimming 
costume/swim shorts/trunks, towel and hat (no bikinis or long/baggy shorts), 
in order for them to take part in these lessons. 
  
Swimming is a compulsory part of the National Curriculum for P.E. and all 
children must have access to this sport in order to build their confidence in the 
water and learn about water safety. 
  
Please note, swimming hats are available to purchase from the school office 
for £2. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Price 
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